
  SAFETY ALERT 

HS005A Safety Environmental Alert form  

 

 

 

Incident: 
 
Two separate incidents have occurred in our Greenlane office where Evantair oscillating fan blades have 
shattered / exploded when turned on. The broken blade becomes a projectile and can cause injury. 
 
These fans have been brought into the office by employees and are not suitable for a commercial environment. 
 
 

                       
 
Action: 
 
Site Use 
 

1. Remove Evantair fans immediately from service 
 

Home use  
 

2. Check the blades before use  
a. Ensure that the blades are running freely and are balanced 
b. Ensure that there are no cracks in the blades 
c. Ensure that there is no degradation or powdering of the blades 
d. If in doubt do not use 

 
 

3. Share this alert with friends and family 
 
 

 
 

 

For further information about this safety notification, please refer to Synergi Life incident #’s 16088, 15803, 
or contact Ursula van den Bosch on 027 809 6220.                                                                                              

Date issued: 08/02/2019 

Please discuss this Safety Alert with workers at your next tool box or team meeting 

 

 Evantair Oscillating Fan – Fan Blade Failure 


